
Publicly Display of Election Results  

Proposed by the Deputy President for Postgraduate Affairs to the TUSSU Student Council 

 

Student Council notes with concern 

The transparency and accountability of the electoral process are essential for maintaining trust and 

confidence among the student body but currently, the election results of TUSSU elections are 

announced during a real time online session, but there is no public display of these results on the 

TUSSU website for further consultation of the student body. 

 

Student Council mandates 

TUSSU to publicly display election results on its website following the announcement of results for all 

TUSSU elections. 

 

Student Council further mandates 

TUSSU to examine the feasibility and implications of incorporating the requirement for public display 

of election results into the TUSSU Constitution, upon the next constitutional review. 

 


